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June 9, 2022 

Mr. Kelly Mendenhall 
Dominion Energy Utah 
P.O. Box 45433 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0433 

Re:  Dominion Energy Utah’s Replacement Infrastructure 2022 Annual Plan and Budget; 
Docket No. 21-057-27 

 
Dear Mr. Mendenhall: 
  
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dominion Energy Utah’s (DEU) 
Supplemental Filing to the Replacement Infrastructure 2022 Annual Plan and Budget 
(“Supplemental Filing”) filed on May 9, 2022. The Supplemental Filing provides a timeline and 
description of the Infrastructure Tracker filings planned for 2022. The Supplemental Filing was 
filed pursuant to the requirements in the PSC’s August 2, 2021 Order in Docket No. 19-057-02 
(“Order”). 
 
 The PSC also reviewed the comments filed by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) on 
May 27, 2022. DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge the Supplemental Filing as complying 
with the Order. 

 
Based on the PSC’s review of the Supplemental Filing and DPU’s comments and 

recommendation, the PSC acknowledges the Supplemental Filing as complying with the 
requirements described in the Order.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#324413 


